
Join the 2024 Parks & Recreation 
Survey by scanning the QR Code

below! 

The Lower Saucon Township
Parks and Recreation Board is
eager to hear your thoughts! 

Your feedback will play a
crucial role in guiding

upcoming enhancements and
initiatives at Township parks.

 The survey will be available
from March 5, 2025 to 

March 26, 2025


